
Welcome Back, Families!

We hope you had a wonderful summer filled with rest, joy, and many

memorable moments. As we start this new school year, we are

eager to work with you to support your child's learning and growth.

Our team has been preparing engaging lessons, enriching activities,

and ensuring a safe, welcoming environment for every student.

Together, we can make this year one of exploration, achievement,

and success. Thank you for being a vital part of our school

community—we look forward to a fantastic year ahead!













Your support is important. Your time is valued. Volunteers like you help:

Ensure the success of vital extracurricular programs like music, theater, sports, and the arts

Provide our teachers with additional hands, ears, eyes, and hearts on field trips, at school

events, and in the classroom

Ensure the smooth operation of many school activities that may be limited or not happen

without you

Help create a caring, supportive, inclusive environment for all of our scholars.

Applying to volunteer is easy!

GRPS Volunteer Application - English

View this form on Formsite

launch fs19.formsite.com

https://fs19.formsite.com/zS9QJU/vuormvwd5e/index.html


Mrs. Mateo (Main Office): 616-819-2505

Mrs. Rivera (Principal): 616-819-1649

Mr. James (Dean of Students) 616-819-7759

Mr. Kraal (Health Aide): 616-819-1699

Franklin Campus (District Offices): 616-819-2000

Security: 616-819-2100

School Fax: 616-819-2502

Dickinson Academy Cultural Center


